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UNITED STATES GOVI.RNMENT

Memorandum y63~

To : R. W. Kirkman, Director DATE: AgG g gg},

New York Compliance Area
i

FROM : leo Dubinski, Assistant Director
for Materials

Division of Compliance, Headquarters

SUBJECT: RARE EARTHS, INC., POMPTON PLAINS,
NEtl JERSEY; LICENSE NO. R-196

C0:RMN

I1cR has a pending application on the subject li-
censee. In view of the items of noncompliance
noted during,the previous inspection, they be-
lieve that it -wouldte helpful to have detailed
information on the inspection conducted on
June 29, 1961. We,would appreciate it if you "

would submit a complete inspection report to
I&R on the June 29, 1961, inspection in order
to assist them in processing the license applica--

tion. We believe this is a rare case where an
inspection report will be requested after a clear
notice has been issued.
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